
  
Pre-qualification of Data Warehouse Solution Implementation Firms  

 
National Bank of Pakistan (NBP) is the largest commercial bank operating in Pakistan. Pre-
qualification applications are invited from renowned Data Warehouse Solution Implementation 
firms for a pre-qualification process as per Public Procurement Rules, 2004. The firms should 
have the proven work experience in providing a complete solution on a turn key basis for supply, 
installation, design & development of data warehouse comprising of following components:  
 

1. Data warehousing, data mining, scenario development and reporting system 

2. Provision of a Business Intelligence Solution 

3. Integration of all databases (NBP’s core banking and other) and system components  

4. Development/customization of 1000+ reports 

5. Implementation and maintenance of necessary hardware, operating system, a relational 
database management system (RDBMS) and / or any off-the-shelf software required for a 
comprehensive solution 

 Pre-qualification documents (having all the information required for pre-qualification including 
instructions for preparation and submission of the pre-qualification documents, evaluation 
criteria, list of documentary evidence required by firms to demonstrate their respective 
qualifications and any other information that NBP requires for pre-qualification) may be collected 
from the office mentioned below on any working day (Monday through Friday) between 0900 to 
1700 hrs before closing date after submitting a Non-Disclosure Agreement valid for 5 years. 
Specimen of NDA could be obtained from the undersigned office after submitting the Copy of 
CNIC and Authority Letter (on Company’s letterhead). 

Following timelines will be followed: 
 
S.No. Activity Timeline 

1 Last Date of collection of Pre-Qualification Documents July 06, 2012 
2 Pre-Bid Meeting at 5th Floor ITD Conference Room,

NBP Head Office, Karachi 
July 18, 2012 
(11:00 a.m.) 

3 Submission of Applications for pre-qualification along 
with all relevant documents, forms, brochure’s etc. to 
the address mentioned below. 

July 23, 2012 
(17:00 p.m.) 

 
Only pre-qualified firms will be issued the Request for Proposal (RFP) for soliciting Technical 
and Financial Proposals.   
 
NBP reserves the right to cancel this Invitation and pre-qualification process at any stage. This 
advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 
 
 
Head IT Procurement Wing, 
Information Technology Division,  
National Bank of Pakistan, 
6th Floor, Jubilee Insurance House, I.I.Chundrigar Road, Karachi 
(021) 99213198, 99212214, 99212100-50 Ext-2509 


